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Philadelphia Regional Managing Partner on the Future of Cities

News

2.03.21 

The American City Business Journals takes an in-depth look at downtown business landscapes

across the country amid the COVID-19 pandemic. In the article, Chris Stief is interviewed about the

firm’s office move from Randor, PA to Philadelphia’s vibrant City Center. He says that cities still offer

advantages that other settings cannot match. The office’s move has helped recruit a number of

attorneys and remains a talking point while the firm seeks to add new talent.

To read the article, visit The American City Business Journal (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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